
 
NOTICE OF APPEAL HEARING 

PERFORMANCE BASED CLUSTER PLAT CODE 
 
Notice is hereby given that from Attorney Michael Murphy is appealing an administrative 
interpretation dated November 25, 2009 regarding the Performance Based Cluster Plat 
Code.  
 
The Kittitas County Board of Commissioners will hold a hearing on Wednesday January 
20, 2010 at 10:00 a.m. to consider testimony regarding this appeal.  Said hearing will be 
located in Room 109, Commissioners Auditorium, Kittitas County Courthouse 205 West 
5th Ave. Ellensburg, WA.  The appeal and related documents may be viewed in the 
Commissioner’s Office during normal business hours.  Please call (509) 962-7508 if 
you have any questions regarding this appeal. Kittitas County complies with all ADA 
requirements.   
 
                                    
Julie A. Kjorsvik, Clerk of the Board 
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